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Heller: Washington, D.C. Moves from Crisis to Crisis 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement after opposing yet another short-term funding bill: 

“For years, Congress has depended on short-term bills just like the one the Senate voted on today rather than doing its job, which is to pass a long-term budget and all of our appropriations bills before the end of the fiscal year. Washington, D.C. insists on moving from crisis to crisis without ever really finding the solutions America deserves. It’s clear that Congress must be held accountable, which is why I introduced my ‘No Budget, No Pay’ legislation. It is a sad reflection on Washington, D.C. that Congress is only able to pass a budget when their personal interests are at stake,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Heller reintroduced “No Budget, No Pay” in the 113th Congress on January 23, 2013. This version of “No Budget, No Pay” requires both chambers of Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution and all appropriations bills by the beginning of any fiscal year in order to receive pay. Congress adopted a version of “No Budget, No Pay” at the end of January. That measure did not require the House and Senate to go to conference or pass any of their appropriations bills. 
After both the U.S. House of Representatives and the U.S. Senate passed their own budgets, Heller wrote a letter to the Chairman and Chairwoman of the Senate and House of Representatives Budget Committees, urging them to go to conference and agree on a final bicameral budget resolution. You can read that letter here.
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